
 

 

Term 4 Week 8             Relieving  Principal:  Courtenay Ciric  

TUMBULGUM PUBLIC SCHOOL 

11 Fawcett Street, Tumbulgum 2490          Email: tumbulgum-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au     

Phone: 0266 766 237    Fax: 0266 766 149     Website: www.tumbulgum-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Presentation Day 

Please ensure that all students are dressed in full 

school unform on the 8 December. Parents will be 

able to watch the assembly via zoom at 9.30am, 

please make sure you have created a zoom 

account. The zoom link and how to access the 

recording will be provided closer to the event. 

Thank you for your understanding 

Scholastic Book Club 

A friendly reminder that Book Club orders are 

required to be submitted and paid for via Loop by  

Friday 26 November.   

Christmas Raffle 

A big shout out to our P&C who have organised a 

Christmas Raffle. All funds raised will go towards 

setting up our P&C, who support our students and 

school programs. Please see the letter attached for 

more information and how you can help to support 

our fundraiser.  

The Great Book Swap for Indigenous Literacy 

Foundation and Dress Up Day 

A big thank you to Mrs Bulgin for organising the 

great book swap, we had lots of fun! Thank you to 

all our students, parents and staff who donated 

books and money to support the buying of books for 

remote indigenous communities.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TERM 4 2021 

Week 8 Monday 22 November– NRL 

Inspire program K-6 

Tuesday 23 November– 

Kingscliff High School 

Transition and Murwillumbah 

High School Transition   

Wednesday 24 November– 

Murwillumbah High School 

Transition  

Thursday 25 November– 4/5/6 

Beach excursion 

Friday 26 November– 

Kindergarten Transition 

Week 9  Friday 3 December– Last 

Kindergarten Transition 

Week 10 Wednesday 8 December– 

9.30am Presentation Day 

Virtual Assembly 

2pm– P&C meeting 

6pm– 150th meeting  

Week 11 Thursday 16 December– Last 

day for students  

At Tumbulgum Public School we acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land on which we learn, the Bundjalung people.  

We pay our respects to Elders past and present and extend that respect to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people.  

As we grow and learn at school, we take the lessons of the past and work together to create a future that honours  

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander contributions and builds connected pathways.  

Courtenay 

Ciric  

Relieving 

Principal  
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On Monday the 22nd of November the students at Tumbulgum Public School 

played in a rugby league clinic with Clinton Toopi and Kel Menchin. We played 

games and passed the ball. 

By Jackson 


